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This Bill would greatly effect our community by capping the increases we receive 

from the owners each year.  Most of our community is over 75 and living on only our 

Social Security.  Since our income has minimal increases, the rent increases are a 

burden to us all. 

 

 

Thank you for hearing my feelings on this matter. 

 

 


